
 
Which election impacts you the most?       
 
 
 Pre-Survey   Post-Survey 

 
 

A positive change of 22% 
 
Do you think that it’s important that your generation votes at the same rate as people 
over 45? 

 
 

100% of students surveyed agree that youth voting is important! 



Do you want more information on: 

 
 

Students are seeking more information and assistance with 
exercising their vote. 
 
Is the League of Women Voters aligned with a political party or is 
it nonpartisan?  

 
Pre-Survey    Post-Survey 

 
 

After our presentation, more than 88% of the students identified 
the LWV as a non-partisan organization. This reflects the LWV’s 
commitment to providing unbiased, informative and fact-based 
information. 



Dr. Haddad, Brandon Shaffer, Jackie Kapushion <kapushion_jackie@svvsd.org>, Karla 
Allenbach <allenbach_karla@svvsd.org>, Carrie Adams. 
 
Thank you again for the opportunity to present Energizing Young Voters to the 
Superintendent’s Student Advisory Council on March 13. 
 
As you can see, the LWV  Energizing Young Voters Presentation energized your 
student voters, attached are the metrics from the presentation. In summary:  
 
100% of students surveyed agree that youth voting is important! 
70% want to influence peers to also vote. 
47% want more info on mechanics of voting. 
 
After the presentation, one Student, Fred Zoegdrager, stood and handed Pirie his 
business card and stated he wanted to be a leader in a social media initiative to inspire 
peers to vote. The quote on his card are my sentiments as well: 
“Try not. Do. Or do not. There is no try.” Yoda 
 
Now, how do we harness and enhance the enthusiasm expressed? 
 
We would like to offer activities at the St. Vrain schools in May and or next fall on the 
mechanics of voting and inspiring peers to vote. The League of Women Voters and 
potentially County Election office officials would attend. 
 
In order to schedule fall presentations and voting mechanics activities, we would like to 
contact St. Vrain School Principals and Teachers (who mentor school clubs, such as 
social studies, government, debate or model UN.). We would like to send an email with 
the slide show presentation and metrics attached, noting: this presentation was given to 
the Superintendent’s Student Advisory Council, with Dr. Haddad’s approval, March of 
2024.  
 
Student participation and leadership in presentations or activities would be a priority in 
the Energizing Young Voters Initiative.  I think harnessing the enthusiasm expressed by 
the students would be “ripe fruit” for participation. How could we invite the 
Superintendent’s Student Advisory Council members to be involved in the planning as 
well as active participants, once approval has been obtained by individual school 
principals?   
 
We look forward to your replies and meeting again at Democracy Day, April 4th. 
 



Pirie Jensen, LWV Member 
Leader, Energizing Young Voters Initiative 
 
Cassandra Barnhardt, LWV member 
Outreach to schools for LWV and Energizing Young Voters 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 


